
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th May 2018 
  

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
As part of our Health Education / Science programme your child will be given the opportunity to 
see the video ‘Our Bodies and Puberty’. 
  
This video will include information on how our bodies change during puberty.  It will discuss both 
the male and female body within the same session.  There is an opportunity for the pupils to 
discuss what they have learnt after. 
  
There will be a preview for Year 5 Parents in Edison Class on Monday 11th June at 2.30pm. This 
will last 20 minutes. 
  
The pupils have a series of lessons, with the video as an introduction. 
  
We would be happy to answer any questions or queries you may have concerning our Sex 
Education course. 
  
Please complete and return the slip below to your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 

 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Dear Year 5 Team 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child ___________________________ class _____________ 
to watch the videos for the Health Education / Science programme. 
 
I do / do not wish to come to the preview on the 11th June. 
 
 
Signed __________________________________ Parent / Carer 
 
Name _______________________________________ (please print) 

 

 01752   225314        

 e-mail: hyde.park.junior.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

 www.hydeparkjuniorschool.co.uk 
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